
 

 

 

Our Ref : DK/NMA/2313-3                                                                                               
 

9th June 2022 
F.A.O Duty Planner  
Development Management 
Regeneration and Planning 
London Borough of Camden 
Town Hall 
Judd Street 
London 
WC1H 9JE  
 
Dear Sir or Madam,  
 
Re:  2020/0713/P -  63 Rosslyn Hill -  NW3 5UQ -  Erection of a single storey ground floor extension to replace the 
existing ground floor conservatory; creation of a recessed roof terrace at second floor level; relocation and 
enlargement of the existing rear dormer; and changes to the side and rear elevation fenestration 
 
We have the pleasure in submitting an application for a non-material amendment in relation to planning consent ref:  
2020/0713/P 
 
We are proposing to slightly alter the approved rear elevation, in order increase the height of the parapet wall to the 
ground floor rear extension. Please find the following revised drawing enclosed for your reference;   
 

1. Drawing Ref: 2313-200.2-C Proposed Side and Rear Elevations  

 
We trust that you have all of the information required to consider our application – however, please do not hesitate to 
contact us, if you do have any queries 
 
Yours sincerely,   
 
 
 
 

 
David Kavanagh  
 
Senior Architectural Designer 

 

 


